
To: The Hawai’i State House of Representatives Committee on Human Services.
Re: SB 306 SD 1

To: The Honorable Representative Carroll and the members of the committee.

 Aloha,
 The Community Alliance for Mental Health along with United Self Help supports SB 306
SD1. More time will be required to flesh out the full implications of the Affordable Care Act
before we can proceed with this issue.

 Mahalo,
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